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Training for current and emerging leaders has been offered and promoted through multiple
communications via our district Facebook page, emails to district leadership and all club
presidents and secretaries, and in person.

We want to encourage members of our district to plan now to attend the USA/Canada Forum in
Louisville, KY. The dates are September 5th to 7th, 2024 and the district has set money aside
to offer $500 scholarships for first time attendees to help cover the cost of your registration and
room! Put this on your calendar now! https://lionsforum.org/

We are planning for a zone chair training for March 23rd in Pueblo and have received a grant to
cover the costs from LCI thanks to FVDG Lisa. We opened up the invitation to all of MD6 and
will have several Lions from other districts. All Lions are welcome as you will learn so much
about how our district supports the clubs and how you can serve a larger community.

I invite all clubs and zones to set dates for a ‘Building a Vison' visit to let us bring learning to
you!

Thank you.

PDG Cathy



